
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

News Release: Storm Lake Fareway to “Round Up” for Spectacular Fireworks  

Storm Lake, Iowa (May 30, 2025) – The Star Spangled Spectacular is teaming up with Storm 
Lake Fareway Meat and Grocery for the seventh year to raise funds for its annual fireworks 
show at 10 p.m. on Friday, July 4, 2025.  The “Round up for Fireworks” fundraiser will take place 
Monday, June 2 through Saturday, June 21, granting customers the opportunity to round up to 
the nearest dollar at the register. Proceeds will go toward funding the event’s annual fireworks 
show on Independence Day.   

“We’re thrilled to have Fareway back as a partner for another incredible year,” says Matt 
Brostad, fundraising co-chair for the Star Spangled Spectacular. “We’re deeply grateful to our 
past donors, whose generosity has made this beloved community-funded celebration possible 
year after year. We look forward to another great season of giving that will provide exciting 
entertainment and experiences for this year’s Star Spangled Spectacular festivities." 

Storm Lake Fareway is located at 731 Seneca Street. Donations can also be made via VENMO, 
at www.starspangledspectacular.net/donations, or via mail to:   

Josh Newhouse 
Fundraising Co-Chair   
PO Box 457  
Storm Lake, IA 50588   

About the Star Spangled Spectacular  A favorite Northwest Iowa tradition, Storm Lake’s annual 
Star Spangled Spectacular celebrates Independence Day along the City’s beautiful shores. The 
family-friendly event is held July 3-4 and welcomes fresh entertainment and returning favorites 
such as The Big Parade, food and shopping vendors, a classic Car Cruise, the Ride-Run, 
fireworks, a Patriotic Ceremony, a Kiddie Parade, and more. Visit 
www.starspangledspectacular.net . 
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